
 

 

R E G I S T R A T I O N  

for the 2022-2023 school year 

 
 

Starting Mid-March Register 
In Person 

April 19-25 
 

Students that will be 5 years old on or before September 1st may be registered for kindergarten. 

Families registering online will 

receive a call from their school to 

schedule a time to drop off any 

required registration paperwork. 
 

Families may register in person at their school or online.  Please visit the Registration page for 
details about what paperwork and information is required for registration. 

We look forward to meeting your New Kindergartner! 


